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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
EDINBURGH DRIVE TO BE CLOSED FROM 7AM ON SUNDAY 

FOR TREE REMOVAL  

 
1 September 2017  
 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that the Edinburgh Drive 
will be closed to all pedestrian and vehicular traffic to allow tree cutting works from 7am on Sunday 
(September 3rd).  
 
 

Activity Duration 
 

Preparation, mobilisation 7.00am- 8.30am 
 

Traffic Full Closure 8.30am- 5.30pm 
 

Traffic open with one lane closure, site 
cleaning up 

5.30pm-7.00pm 

 
 
FRA Acting Chief Executive Officer Robert Sen says some trees pose a potential and existing 
hazards therefore they will be removing them for safety reasons. 
 
“We will be placing warning and diversion signs in place for the duration of the closure.” 
 
He said members of the public were advised to use the Waimanu Road as an alternative route.” 
 
Mr Sen said the FRA regrets the short term inconvenience, however, it was vital to ensure the 
safety of the public. 
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